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July 8, 2015
VIA WEB PORTAL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA  98504

Re:
PSE PCA/PCORC Collaborative
Docket No. UE-130617, et al. (Consolidated)
Dear Mr. King:
Enclosed for filing please find the original and twelve (12) copies of the Settling Parties’ Response to Bench Request No. 4, and Certificate of Service.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (425) 635-1422.

Very truly yours,



Sheree Strom Carson
SSC:cgm
Enclosures
07771-0100/LEGAL126790010.1 
07771-0100/LEGAL126790010.1 

